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Vote-by-mail MUST remain the primary method of voting in Oregon, do NOT default 

to in-person voting. In-person voting introduces barriers that negatively impact so 

many people in our community, with the express purpose of undermining democracy 

by making it difficult-to-impossible for them to vote. Only cowards who fear free 

elections will attempt to weaken vote-by-mail by passing this bill. 


